
Name: Colin Hale 
Year: 02 
Major: Finance 
 
Qualifications: 
Harbert College of Business Senator 
Budget and Finance Committee  
Concession Board Committee  
Farmhouse Social Chair Assistant 
Dean's List; Fall 2023, Spring 2024, Fall 2024 
 
 
Platform: My name is Colin Hale, and I will be running for Senator of the Harbert College of 
Business as a part of the Strictly Business ticket. So far through my Sophomore year I feel as 
though this School has given me so many great opportunities and I wanted to find a way to give 
back. My first thought was getting involved in SGA. This is something that I feel I could put 
forth an immense amount of effort into and at the same time be very passionate about. My prior 
service experience with SGA has lit a fire within my heart for service, and I cannot wait to 
continue to give back to the Auburn community. If elected as Senator, One of my  big ideas is to 
connect the Harbert College of Business with our Sports Programs and teams at Auburn. I have 
experienced this at first hand while trying to get a job with the basketball team but I had no 
connections to reach out and to make things happen. So my idea here would be to have certain 
people within these communities like the Head Digital Media creator or the head Game Day 
Experience/Marketer for each team come speak to us and let us ask questions about the job the 
sameway the program champions come speak to us about their specific majors. I feel like this 
would immediately grow interest in students for these kinds of jobs and I think it could be an 
immediate pipeline for more students to get involved outside of the Business School while also 
helping the Business School grow outside of the box. Secondly, something else I want to do is 
reach out to every corner of the College of Business since our school has one of the largest 
populations at Auburn. I would do so by sending/reaching out via email to all different sides of 
specific majors about their opinion on certain items that are going on within the College of 
Business. To wrap things up, It would be an honor and I would Greatly enjoy Serving as one of 
your Senators at the Harbert College of Business. 


